
FRENCHTOWN
ARRIVAL 2023-24

We respectfully ask that everyone bringing students to school in the morning
review the following carefully. These plans have been created by a collaboration
of the EG police department and the EGSD safety experts. Your cooperation is

very important to maintain safety for all and is greatly appreciated.

SCHOOL HOURS:
9:00 - 3:25 = School Day Hours K-2

ARRIVAL 8:45 - 9:00

Please drive slowly on school property at all times. There are many students and adults
outside during the arrival drop off. Thank you.

NOTE: Please make sure all sitters, nannies, aunts, uncles, friends, neighbors, etc. know the process
and procedure for dropping off students and always have a photo ID with them.

Frenchtown AM VEHICLE ARRIVAL/DROP-OFF Procedure
Aerial diagram below

Arrival procedures remain the same as last year with a total of 6 drop off queues located
further down the access road next to the blacktop.

● East Greenwich Police (SRO) will be directing traffic at the entrance to Frenchtown School
and the Access Road entrance.

● All vehicles must follow the single-lane traffic pattern outlined in yellow for arrival/drop-off.

● If necessary, the Parks & Rec lot will be used for traffic queuing so as not to obstruct traffic
flow on Frenchtown Road. Please follow the pink arrows.

● Vehicles will be permitted to enter the Access Road via Frenchtown Road, and proceed in a
one-way traffic flow to the “blue turnaround” painted in the back soccer field parking lot to
exit onto Frenchtown Road once again.



● Please do not enter the faculty/staff parking lot by the west entrance to cut the access road
line entering from Frenchtown Road.

● A Frenchtown staff member will be located at the entrance gates until 9:00 AM and will
direct students when it’s safe to get out of the vehicle.

● Once a staff member has signaled you to do so, all students need to exit vehicles on the
right-hand/passenger side within the **designated drop-off areas painted in yellow on the
Access Road.

● Due to safety concerns, please remain in your car and prepare your child to get out
independently.

● A staff member will be monitoring the area and directing cars to slowly leave the drop off
queues once students have cleared the yellow striped walking path to the gates.

● When leaving the drop off please drive forward and turn around in the parking lot of the back
soccer fields.

● All arrivals from 9:00 AM on need to come to the front entrance of the school for drop off.
No adult supervision is at the arrival gate past 9:00 to safely receive students.

● Buses have the right of way.. For everyone’s safety, please do not drive around the
front of buses as they exit the school grounds.

*Traffic pattern:



**Designated drop-off zones on Access Road:


